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SugarHouse Casino Issued Its Category 2 Slot Machine License By Gaming Control Board
PHILADELPHIA, PA: HSP Gaming, LP, the parent company of the SugarHouse Casino, is pleased to announce that today it received its license from the Pennsylvania Gaming Control Board authorizing it to operate a 3,000 slot machine facility, the SugarHouse Casino, on the Delaware River waterfront.  SugarHouse was selected for a license on December 20, 2006.  In addition, SugarHouse was recently issued its first two permits necessary to begin construction at its site on Delaware Avenue.
“Today marks another important step in the process of building a world-class gaming and entertainment facility,” said Bob Sheldon, President of HSP Gaming, LP.  “We are very excited that we are moving forward in our development process and we look forward to the day when we can  begin hiring people for the 1,100 permanent jobs our project will create and start generating much needed tax revenue for the City of Philadelphia and the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania.”

About HSP Gaming 

HSP Gaming is a limited partnership created to bring gaming to Philadelphia.  Collectively, the partners bring more than 100 years of development and community experience to the project, having developed, constructed, and operated casinos, luxury hotels, and other hospitality businesses around the world, including Niagara Fallsview Casino Resort, the Pennsylvania Convention Center, Water Tower Place in Chicago, Hyatt Regency Philadelphia at Penn’s Landing, and many Four Seasons Hotels, including Philadelphia, Chicago, and Sydney, Australia.  For more information, please visit www.sugarhousecasino.com.
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